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letterNo. 150l 7259 JosHEC/ Date: .1 00 2
From:

Shri Aravind Agrawal, IAS

Commissioner-cum-Secretary

&

Vice Chairperson

Odisha State Higher Education Council (OSHEC)
To

The Vice-Chancellors (All-State Public Universities coming under Higher Education
Department)

The Vice-Chancellors (All-State Public Universities under Skill Development &
Technical Education Department)

The Chairpersons, P.G. Council (All-State Public Universities coming under Higher
Education Department and Skill Development & Technical Education Department)
The Principals ( All Government/Non-Government Autonomous Colleges, coming
under HE Department)

The Principals ( All Government/Non-Government Engineering Colleges, coming
under SD & TE Department)

Sub: Odisha Research Conclave-2024(ORC-2024) : Reg.

Madam/Sir,

As you know that one of the mandates of the Odisha State Higher Education
Council(OSHEC) is to monitor the activities of the Higher Education Institutions(HEIs)
every year. Last year, ORC-2023 was held from 14" to 16" November,2023 at Sambalpur
University. ORC provides an opportunity to the faculty members and Research Scholars to

showcase their research output through poster presentation.

This year, Fakir Mohan University has kindly agreed to host the “Odisha
Research Conclave-2024" from December 26" to 28", 2024, It will be a 3-days event for the
OURIIP/Non-OURIIP/MRIP/the ‘Centres of Excellence (CoEs) under OHEPEE of World
Bank/RUSA project. Participation of OURIIP Seed Fund beneficiaries and Research Scholars
from 2019 to 2022 batch have been made mandatory, while for 2023 batch, it is optional. The
abstracts submitted in previous ORCs will not be entertained for this conclave and only the

work carried out in Odisha will be considered.

PTe.



Fakir Mohan ‘Univcrsity will send the detailed guidelines for abstract

submission, poster preparation and other information relating to ORC-2024 very soon.

Therefore, it is requested to kindly instruct the Departments and the faculty
members to take a note of it and participate in ORC-2024. It’s wide circulation may be

ensured including in your website.

Yours Sincerely
i
CCS-cum*Vice- Chairperson

Memo No. 150 5 JOSHEC, Dated: | Lf Al 20 &L’

Copy forwarded to P.S. to Hon’ble Minister, Higher Education for kind knowledge of
Ho’ble Minister, HE-cum-Chairman, OSHEC.
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CCS-cum-Vice- Chairperson
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Copy forwarded to the Principal Secretary, Skill Development & Technical Education

for kind information. _
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CCS-cum-Vice- Chairperson



